
Pest Free Howick 
Find out how you can get 
involved! 
Our urban environment is an important habitat for birds, insects and reptiles – they 
can only thrive if pest numbers are low. 
 
Help bring back biodiversity to your gardens and see the native bird population 
increase – all from your own backyard!  
 
A number of locals are already actively involved in trapping – however to be even 
more effective we need approximately every fifth household involved, so we need 
people like you working together with their neighbours. 
 
If this sounds like you – please contact us below and find out how you can help make 
Howick Ward free of pest animals and plants. 
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To find out more please contact: 
Lorelle Stranaghan 
Co-ordinator | Pest Free Howick 
021 560 417 
pestfreehowick@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz  
A Howick Local Board funded project 
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